
 
June 28, 2021 

 
 
Naomi M. Barry-Perez, Director 
Civil Rights Center 
U.S. Department of Labor 
200 Constitution Avenue, Room N-4123 
Washington, D.C.  20210 
 
Dear Director Barry-Perez: 

I am writing to notify you that I have appointed Lori A. Wolff, Administrator of the 
Idaho Division of Human Resources, as the State-level Equal Opportunity (EO) 
Officer for Idaho. 
 
As the Idaho State-level EO Officer, Ms. Wolff is authorized and approved to attend 
the Civil Rights Center’s State-level EO Conference to be held in Washington D.C. 
Amy Hohnstein has been appointed as the Deputy EO Officer and is also approved 
to attend the CRC’s State-level EO Conference. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to 
contact Ms. Wolff using the information below: 
 
Lori A. Wolff, Administrator 
Idaho Division of Human Resources 
304 North 8th Street 
P.O. Box 83720 
Boise, Idaho 83720-0066 
Lori.Wolff@dhr.idaho.gov  
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Brad Little 
Governor of Idaho 

 

cc:  Lori A. Wolff, EO Officer 
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